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May 21 2024 

Colton Leonard 
City of Bryant 
210 S.W. 3rd Street 
Bryant, Arkansas 72022 

 RE:  Replat Parcel # 840-11994-000     Hope Job #24-0343 

Dear Mr. Leonard, 

Colton, 
Please find the attached Replat proposed for 2806 Hurricane Lake Road. This 2 acre parcel is being proposed as division 
into two tracts. The resident in finalizing the septic permit for the additional parcel.  Our client Steven and Ava Kelly are 
currently working through the approval process and we will provide that approval as soon as it is complete.

We look forward to discussing this replat with you further at DRC next week. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Hope 




